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      TO:
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Lillian Glickman

DATE:
December 6, 2001

     RE:
Massachusetts NAPIS Report – FFY 2000 – Data Solicitation

The Executive Office of Elder Affairs is soliciting the Federal Fiscal Year 2000 Massachusetts National Aging Program Information System (NAPIS) Report.  This program instruction follows the directions provided under EOEA-PI-01-31 with regard to data collection, verification and validation.  Area Agencies on Aging should have reviewed the above program instruction in light of the problem areas addressed and be ready to submit their FFY 2000 reports.   

Please refer to NAPIS Revisions 1.3 and 1.4 and the related instructions in order to run the NAPIS report and validate the NAPIS data.  Once the report is run, send the NAPIS report files (ac2000.ZIP) to Elder Affairs via Email to the attention of Theodore.Zimmerman@state.ma.us.  The due date of the report is December 19, 2001.  

Address technical questions to Ellie Giannini, Director of IT; policy and general topics should be addressed to Mr. Zimmerman.  The telephone number at Elder Affairs is 617-727-7750.

